
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Septic Program Summary – August 2024 

Month  Regular Inspections New/Replacement  
Inspections (Part 8) 

January 0 5 

February 0 0 

March 0 4 

April 7 1 

May 73 2 

June 81 2 

July 68 3 

August 57 4 

September   

   

   

   

TOTAL 286 21 

*includes completed and currently scheduled appointments to the last day of August 

 

The Huron Kinloss Community Septic program began conducting inspections in the last week of April. 

B.M. Ross prepared and sent out total of 398 letters to landowners due for a 2024 inspection 

(permanent residences, WHPA’s & seasonal residences*).   

Reminder letters were sent to120 landowners (permanent, season and WHPA) who have yet to book an 

appointment for the 2024 inspection season – there has been good response to this reminder.  

Reminder letters will be sent to the past due landowners to let them know they can call and book an 

appointment at their convenience. 

In September, we will revisit the call lists from earlier in the summer and reach out to landowners, as 

there is availability for appointments before the season closes in November.  Door knockers will 

continue to be left at properties without current phone numbers. 
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